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BANDON — The Coast Community Health Center open house will take place Sept. 19 from 11
a.m. to 2 p.m.

The center is located at 1010 First St. SE, just off Highway 101.

According to Executive Director Linda Maxon, activities consist of facility tours, refreshments
and live music with Kenny, Bob & Rob.

Center staff will give away three bikes and they can "sign up for free to win either a youth,
women's or men's bike from South Coast Bicycles."

"We are very excited to have these bicycles to give away thanks to South Coast Bicycle's
generosity," said health center chairwoman Beth Wood. "Preventative health is so important
and riding a bicycle is a great way to exercise. Please come by to see our great facility and
sign up to win a bike."

The center began serving patients in 2010 and earned a Federally Qualified Health Center
grant in 2013 to expand primary care services in south Coos and north Curry counties. New
staff members joined the administrative and health team in 2014 and 2015.

During the open house, meet the entire health center team, including Dr. Hank Holmes, family
nurse practitioners Laura Bye and Debra Guzman, counselor Richard Standiford, LCSW and
the outreach workers.

If you want to catch the free shuttle bus from Port Orford, call to reserve your seat. For more
information, call 541-347-2529, 541-332-1114 in Port Orford or visit coastcommunityhealth.org
.
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